
Clark County is working to update their five-year
Consolidated Plan. The Consolidated Plan identifies
housing and community improvement needs,
outlining how federal funding will be used to address
those needs. 

The County needs your input to inform the priorities
of the next Consolidated Plan.

This survey lets you tell us which improvements and
services are most needed for our community. Your
responses will help prioritize investments over the
next five years. We want to hear from you!
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